

Your reference: 592302/1; 5188417 Our reference: CSYW 02710-2020 Office of the **Director-General** 

15 June 2020

Department of

Mr John Robertson Chair Queensland Sentencing Advisory Council GPO Box 2360 BRISBANE QLD 4001 Child Safety, Youth and Women

info@sentencingcouncil.qld.gov.au

Dear Mr Robertson

Thank you for your letter seeking feedback on the Queensland Sentencing Advisory Council's Issues Paper on penalties for assaults on public officers.

The Department of Child Safety, Youth and Women has considered the paper and responded to the 17 questions that it poses (enclosed).

If you require any further information or assistance in relation to this matter, please contact

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback.

Yours sincerely

Deidre Mulkerin Director-General

Enc (1)